
SB 2379 

House Energy and Natural Resources 

Chairman Porter and Committee Members 

I strongly urge a Do Pass on SB 2379 because the key changes clarify the 
conditions under which surveyors can enter private land, specifically requiring 
written consent from the landowner or a court order before conducting 
surveys. The bill maintains the existing principle that survey activities must be 
conducted in a manner that provides the greatest public benefit while causing 
the least private injury. 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 
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